Liftshare update

Highland Liftshare is still live and has 833 members to date. 70 joined last year but 27 were removed.  TBI is not renewing the licence.
There are ongoing discussions between HITRANS, THC, NHS, UHI and Eden Court re their adoption of the site.  
Meanwhile I have arranged to transfer much of the promotional material TBI has to Lizbeth Collie and Sheila Wickens who are now contracted by NHS to encourage employees to liftshare or cycle to work to reduce car parking pressures.


Black Isle Active Travel map – ACTION REQUIRED
Four out of the seven hostels in Inverness have been supplied with copies of the map.  Inverness Tourist office have enough for the start of the season, and bike shops in Inverness will be topped up over the next couple of weeks.  If anyone has supplied locations on the Black Isle can they check stocks and ensure they have enough for the 2017 season (and collect any money due!)


Membership
Sue, Vikki and Wendy met to agree a more engaging way to welcome new members to TBI and the following has been arranged.
The way new members are introduced to Transition Black Isle could be improved. Vikki, our membership secretary, sends out a very welcoming email (in red below) but we think that making personal contact with them (if they wish) would be even better.  A phone call or even meeting them and hearing from them why they joined and what they might like to get involved in, would help them feel more part of the family.  And if there are particular subjects/projects that interest them they could always be put in touch with other like minded members.  So the  greeters and areas are now:-

Susan Howard - North Kessock 
Maggie Dove – Jemimaville and Cromarty
Anna Scott - Culbokie 
Julie Gibson - Munlochy
Myra Carus - Rosemarkie
Helen Robinson Rosemarkie/Fortrose
Clive Brandon – Tore
Alaine MacDonald – Conon Bridge 

Vikki will resign as membership secretary at the next AGM so we need to find a replacement.

I see you have ticked that you are interested in the the Food / Growing, Communications, Energy & Reskilling / Crafts groups in TBI  so I will let the following people know of your interest:
Julie Gibson for food
Anne Thomas for energy
I'm not sure who is currently co-ordinating the Comms group, but will let Wendy know.
Re-skilling events are occasional - do you have any skills you would be willing to share with others?  Please let us know.

One of the best ways to find out what we are doing is to look at our website, www.transitionblackisle.org <http://www.transitionblackisle.org>  <http://www.transitionblackisle.org/ <http://www.transitionblackisle.org/> > , where there is a calendar with our current activities. You will also find a link to join our Facebook page, and we have an online forum.
To join the forum, you need to register via the website and you’ll be given a username and password.

There are always plenty of jobs, large or small, which you can get involved in. Let us know what interests you and we’ll find a way for you to contribute. Maybe you could man our stall at one of the markets while someone has a break, be a regular poster person for your area or just start collecting tinfoil for us to recycle!
Every little helps in our journey to a lower carbon, more sustainable Black isle, and even if you don`t have time to get very involved we still very much welcome you becoming a member. 

And don’t forget we also make time for fun events – these are varied each year but we try to make time to relax and celebrate living on the Black Isle.

Our next event will be the first of a series of Film Nights in January.  We'll send out an email with further information in the New Year!

If you have any queries or are unhappy about any aspect of being a member of Transition Black Isle just contact me,  Vikki Trelfer, membership secretary, in the first instance by email at vtrelfer@gmail.com <http://vtrelfer@gmail.com> . <mailto:vtrelfer@gmail.com.> 



Fracking play
I have been in touch with Edie Goodwin, the 16 yr old  from Broughton who wants to bring her play about fracking up here.  She is in the process of getting a sample video of it and I have also spoken to her colleague, Julie Hauck, who will perform alongside her.    Julie is 26, over from Canada and working for Friends of the Earth, and had nothing but praise for Edie and what she has produced. 

If the video sample seems OK I suggest either N Kessock hall or Avoch Parish Church hall for holding the event probably in April.  

 

Wendy 
26.2.17
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